
Long-Term Care Insurance- How Much Coverage Do You Need? 

 

This question is personal and it is different for everyone. Why? Because we all live 
different lifestyles and have different expectations of how we want our retirement to be. 
Just as people drive different cars and live in different houses, long term care insurance 
can fit it with just about everyone’s budget. 

In the future, you or a loved one may need long-term care. It is impossible to predict the 
future. Even when you look at family members, it is different today due to the advances 
of medical science. We are living longer with the aid of new medicines and treatments 
for our ailments. 

Long-term care insurance may be necessary following an accident, surgery or illness or 
you could need long-term care insurance in your later years just do to the frailties of 
old.. It is difficult to know exactly what you will need in terms of long-term care.  

So, the first thought in the event that you will need long-term care, is what kind of life 
would you want for yourself and the family around you? Do you have adequate savings 
that could help subsidize the long-term care insurance? Do you want to continue 
enjoying your current lifestyle? If you need care, will there still be funds for your spouse 
or partner to continue living a financially stable life? 

There are many options when designing a long-term care policy. Usually, you are not 
going to want to go with the lowest insurance plan and count on using all of your 
savings. You could end up with no money and not-so-great insurance coverage. What 
happens if your long-term care needs go on for years? This could leave you in a very 
difficult situation. 

Choosing the highest priced plan may not be the right choice, either. The best plan for 
you is a policy with a premium that is affordable, that will give you the care you need 
without having to dip too much into your savings. This middle of the road plan is often 
the best option.  

It is important consult with a long-term care specialist when designing your plan. An 
independent specialist works with all the top carriers and shows no bias toward one 
carrier or another. He works as your advocate in deciding which carrier is best for you. 

In conclusion, long-term care insurance can provide you the assurance that you have a 
solid long-term care plan in place in the event that you or your loved one needs long-
term care. You can feel confident that your life savings will not be exhausted paying for 
long-term care services. If you have the money, perhaps a higher-cost plan is for you. If 
you are on a budget, get the best plan you can afford. A little long-term care insurance 
coverage is better than no coverage at all. 


